
Clare, Michigan
September 30, 2008

The Highways for LIFE sponsored showcase will 
be a panel discussion of MDOT’s M-115 Project.
The showcase will include an overview presentation 
of the PCfC framework, the formation of the PCfC 
solicitation package, a discussion of the DOT’s ex-
perience and lessons learned in establishing project 
performance goals and measures, the administra-
tion of the construction contract and the contractor’s  
perspective in constructing the project. Attendees 
will also participate in a site visit of the M-115 project 
to view the innovative techniques used to build the 
project.

Doherty Hotel & Conference Center
604 North McEwan
Clare, MI  48617
1-800-525-4115

You are invited to a project

showcase
Performance Contracting for
Construction (PCfC)

To register, please visit the Product Demonstration Showcase website at www.pdshowcase.org. 
Click on “Upcoming Showcases,” find the M-115 showcase, and click on the registration form. 

Complimentary lunch will be provided.

Check-in for the workshop will begin at 8:30am and presentations will begin at 9:00am.

There is no registration fee, but you must be registered by September 15 to attend.

If you have any other questions, please contact Tiffany Wise at tiffany@ce.ufl.edu or 352.273.1687.


